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June 15, 2018 
 
 

SPECIAL NOTICE   
 

NEW E-MANIFEST SYSTEM TO START JUNE 30, 2018 
 
The US EPA will launch the new e-manifest system on June 30, 2018.  In Illinois, this will impact 
all wastes that require a manifest for shipment (i.e. both hazardous wastes and non-hazardous 
special wastes).  Initially, waste generators are not required to change to the new e-manifest system 
or register prior to June 30, 2018, however generators will need to register with the e-manifest 
system if they want to view, create, and/or sign manifests electronically.  The attached US EPA Fact 
Sheet contains a short summary of the new e-manifest system. 
 
Admiral will keep you informed as this new e-manifest system develops.  Additional information 
that is updated regularly can be found at the following US EPA website:  
https://www.epa.gov/hwgenerators.   
 
Our professional staff is available to assess your situation, answer questions, and/or assist in 
registering your facility with the new e-manifest system.  At Admiral, we have over 40 years of 
experience meeting the needs of industry.  Please call us today at (847) 228-5355. 
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